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Thursday 20th June 2024 

 

Re: Year 3, 4 and 5 Summer Disco  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that ‘St. Wilfrid’s Events and Enterprise Team’ (SWEET), have 
organised a Summer Disco event for Year 3, 4 and 5 children. The event will be held on Monday 
1st July at school, in the Key Stage 2 Hall. The disco will start at 6:00pm and finish at 7:30pm. 
Children will then be dismissed, a year group at a time, from the Year 3/4 playground at the 
following times: 
 
- Year 3 – 7:20pm 
- Year 4 – 7:30pm 
- Year 5 – 7:40pm 
 

Tickets are £5 per child and will include entertainment by DJ Danny, a drink and a snack. If you 
would like to purchase a ticket, please make a payment on your Parent Pay account by Friday 
28th June 2024.  
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs E. Prentki 

Deputy Headteacher  
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